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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
It is time for the United States to become a democracy and elect the president by popular vote, not 
through some archaic process designed to ensure "that the office of the President will never fall to the 
lot of any man who is not in an eminent degree endowed with the requisite qualifications"...Alexander 
Hamilton.  Obviously this out dated method doesn't work today!  Please endorse the popular vote for 
electing our President. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Lucinda Sparks 
2344 Shields Ave 
Eugene, OR 97405-1437 
(541) 349-9570 
 

 


